
Submission - Oliver Taylor 
 
I honestly believe that we will not get anywhere in creating a more equal society unless we 
are able to bring the issue out into the light. Transparency, in my opinion, is the only way to 
achieve greater equality for women. Pay roll data should be published for both the private 
and public sector, the UK has commendably already passed this so I see no reason as to 
why Jersey cannot follow suit. All sectors need to show that they are committed and willing 
to work towards eradicating any potential gender pay gap and only through providing this 
information can the government make a start. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Oliver Taylor 
 


